Two 660 MW Power

Units Coming up

OPGC expansion plan gets a boost with finalisation
of financing arrangement with PFC and REC

Express News Service

Bhubaneswar: The Odisha
Power Generation Corpora-
tion’s (OPGC) expansion
plans for two 660 MW ther-
mal power plants (Unit 3 and
4), including development of
caphive coal mine and railway
transportation system, has
taken a major leap with fi-
nalisation of the financing
arrangement with Power Fi-
nance Corporation Ltd (PFC)
and Rural Electrification Ltd
(REC).

The funding of the above
expansion project, with an
estimated total cost of Z 11,547
crore, is based on a Debt to
Equity ratio of 75:25. The
debt component of 28,660
crore has been agreed to be
financed in the ratio of 50:50
by PFC and REC on a long-
term basis to be recovered
over a period of 20 years.

The loan agreement with
PFC and REC was executed
by OPGC Managing Director
Venkatachalam Kuppusami
and the representatives of
PFCand REC in a signing cer-
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The expansion project of
OPGC has already obtained
requisite clearances and per-
mits from the State Govern-
ment. Land acquisition for
the mines and exclusive rail-
way corridor is under prog-
ress through IDCO.

The project has recently
been granted stage-I forest
clearance and environment
clearance for the captive
mine. The evaluation of the
EPC tendering for procure-
ment of main plant equip-
ment and award of erection
thereof along with balance of
plant and ancillary facilities is
_under progress. If project ac-

-tivities move as per schedule,

construction work is expected
to start in early 2013.

The OPGC has already en-
tered into a long-term Power
Purchase Agreement with
GRIDCO for sale of 660 MW
power and applied for long-
term open access for direct
sale of balance 660 MW.



